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National Agriculture Education Accreditation Council (NAEAC) board reviewed the progress 

of the fiscal year 2023-24. 

 

National Agriculture Education Accreditation Council board reviewed the progress of the fiscal year 

2023-24. The 22nd council board meeting was held on March 27, 2024 at Lecture Hall, Higher 

Education Commission, Islamabad. After recitation of a few verses from the Holy Quran, Prof. 

Dr. Fayyaz-u-Hassan Sahi, Chairperson, National Agriculture Education Accreditation Council formally 

welcomed all members attending the meeting in-person/online. He also highlighted the need to 

develop curriculum in Food Transformation System in the country. Later Dr. Abdul Ghaffar, Council 

Secretary presented the agenda items one by one. Council members approved all agenda items after 

thorough discussion including agreement between NAEAC and GAIN (The Global Alliance for Improved 

Nutrition) and holding capacity building workshops for preparation of curriculum to be adopted for 

undergrad/postgrad students. The members expressed satisfaction on the progress of NAEAC and appreciated 

the new initiative on food system transformation. 

Lastly Prof. Dr. Fayaz-ul-Hassan Sahi, thanked all the participants for the participation and valuable 

suggestions to enhance the effectiveness of accreditation of agriculture and allied education in different 

HEIs across Pakistan. 

 


